
From: Amanda Lucas
To:
Subject: Access to Public Records Response
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2015 1:35:00 PM
Attachments: Addtiional Responsive Documents 2015-03-25.pdf

Dear Mr. 
Following my correspondence to you on March 24, 2015, we found two additional pieces of
correspondence responsive to your Access to Public Records Request.  In addition, there was an
amendment to the Kelmar Contract which should have also been included.  Please note that one of
the documents has been redacted and an attachment withheld as they are unrelated to your
request and contained information that is protected from disclosure pursuant to Rhode Island General
Laws § 38-2-2(A)(II)(K) as the information was a preliminary draft/working paper and considered confidential.
 Accordingly, attached please find additional responsive documents.
Sincerely,
 
Amanda D. Lucas, Paralegal
Office of the Rhode Island General Treasurer
50 Service Avenue
Warwick, RI 02886
 
401-462-7649
alucas@treasury.ri.gov
 




